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Your Residential Utility Consumer Advocate 

Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel 
 

 
April 8, 2019 
 
Tanowa Troupe, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re:  OCC’s Initial Brief Filed in In the Matter of the Application of Vectren Energy Delivery of 

Ohio, Inc. for Approval of an Increase in Gas Rates, et al., Case Nos. 18-0298-GA-AIR, et al. 
 

Dear Secretary Troupe: 
 
OCC filed its Initial Brief on April 2, 2019.  Due to inadvertent error, OCC modifies its Initial Brief 
as follows: 
 

 In footnote 56, the citation should be to page 12 rather than 13. 

 The first two full sentences on page 14 are withdrawn. 

 The phrase “Mr. Williams testified that” in the last sentence on 
page 15 is withdrawn. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or to discuss. 
 

Respectfully,  
 
/s/ William J. Michael  
William J. Michael 
Assistant Consumers’ Counsel 
 
cc: Parties of Record 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/8/2019 12:33:09 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-0298-GA-AIR, 18-0299-GA-ALT, 18-0049-GA-ALT

Summary: Correspondence Correspondence to Secretary Troupe electronically filed by Ms.
Jamie  Williams on behalf of Michael, William Mr.


